

February 20, 2018

Christopher Donnelly

Executive Director

1441 Schilling Place - North Salinas, California 93901 831.759.6644 www.montereycountywdb.org

Cancellation Notice

The Executive Committee meeting scheduled for February 21, 2018 has been cancelled due to lack of quorum.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will take place on March 21, 2018 at MBEST, located at 3180 Imjin road in Marina.

If you have any questions, please contact Flor Galvan at (831) 796-6434 or by email at galvanf@co.monterey.ca.us.